
   

State Highway 79 Widening at Morgan Way 

 

 

From July 12th, 2024, through September 27th, 2024, there will be construc�on along SH-79 at 

the intersec�on of Morgan Way/Greg’s Place. During this period, SH-79 will divert traffic to a 

temporary road 24 hours/day, 7 days/week. Travelers can expect reduced speeds on SH-79 

between 8th Street and Old Victory Road. 

During this same period access between Morgan Way/Greg’s Place and SH-79 will not be 

available. Morgan Way/Greg’s Place will be restricted to Local Traffic Only. Access to local 

businesses on Morgan Way/Greg’s Place will be via detour on 8th Street to Washington Way. 

Heavy truck access to Benne7 Welding is available via detour from 38th Avenue to Benne7 

Ranch Blvd to Morgan Way/Greg’s Place. 

A voicemail hotline has been setup to address any ques�ons or concerns you may have, please 

call (720) 485-6045. Someone will respond to your voicemail within 1-2 business days. 


